
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE – CANCELLATION OF THE AUGUST 21, 2024, REGULAR 

BOARD MEETING 
 

PUBLIC HOSPITAL DISTRICT NO. 3, SNOHOMISH COUNTY 
 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by Tim Cavanagh, the presiding officer of the 
Board of Commissioners of Public Hospital District No. 3, Snohomish County, State of 
Washington (the “District”), that the Commissioners have cancelled their regular board 
meeting scheduled to be held August 21, 2024, at 6 p.m.  
 
Dated this 17th day of July 2024 
 
 /s/ Jennifer Mullin  
Jennifer Mullin, Secretary 
Public Hospital District No. 3 
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